
Governor’s Message 
Hello, Fellow Lions.  My year as Governor is rapidly drawing to a close.  It has been a good year and much has been 
accomplished.  There are still new mountains to climb and barriers to overcome, but with all of us working together, 
we can reach new heights and overcome the obstacles and the best District in the state can become even bigger and 
stronger.  
Thanks to all those who participated in the flood relief effort.  Thanks to all the clubs for all your hard work throughout 
the year.  Special thanks to all the committee chairs, zone chairs and the rest of the leadership team for all your 
support this past year.  Thanks also, to my home club, Webster Groves for your support along my journey.  Heartfelt 
thanks to Lion June, my partner in Lionism and in Life.  With her eyes, her hands and her heart, she has been a help to 
me from the very beginning.  I’d say that makes her the most valuable person on the team.  
I would like to express my appreciation to the clubs in the District for purchasing a life membership for me with LCI.  It 
has been an honor and a pleasure to serve this District.  I will continue to serve in any way I can. 
Yours in Lionism:  DG Lion Jack Lenk 

  Greetings from DGE Joe Detter I would like to thank all of the Lion Clubs that we visited last year, and am looking 
forward to my club visits next year, It will be a fun time, as your Governor I will have an open door policy, so to speak. 
We will work together and play together.  If I can do anything for my clubs just call.  Thanks to all who worked the flood, 
A special thanks to Lions Kathy Pusateri and Pam Manual for their hard work. I have put together a group who helped on 
Thurs. June 15th. 
DGE Joe Detter 

1stVDGE Duane De Clue

A great big thank you goes out to all Lions in District 26-M2 that elected me your First Vice District Governor

for the 2017-2018 Lionistic Year and Lion Jack Lenk for nominating me for the International President's

Award.  As a collective group the district has had a very productive year thanks to the excellent leadership of

our 9 zone chairmen and other district committee chairmen.  You were leaders my example.  As we develop

new leaders and put them in positions of responsibility your experience will be valuable in the future excellent

performance of our district. Lion Duane De Clue1VDGE
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PCC Donald Noland Missouri’s choice 

 for INTERNATIONAL DIRECTOR 

 

      

 

                                                                                                

 

Webster Groves Lions 

  Awarded 11 $1000 Scholarships to 

  Graduating seniors this year. 

 



St. Louis University Lions as they installed 30 a new members! 

WAY TO GO LIONS

St. Ferdinand Lions  

It is with great sadness and regret that I announce that St. Ferdinand Lions club is 

closing after over 80 years of service. St. Ferdinand over many years was a very 

active Club and donated thousands of dollars to local programs and LCI.  To Saving 

Sight alone, since 1988, they raised and donated over $89,000. With age and 

health issues they are unable to be active members and on Wednesday, June 14, 

2017 St. Ferdinand Lions Club held their last meeting.  We wish them all the best in 

the future. 





 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

DeSoto Lions Club 

Lion Nancy Henson received the International Award for Service. 

Lion Nancy was instrumental in setting up as system to purify  

drinking water in Guatemala 



 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 



 
 
 
 
 

Maplewood Lions Club 
2st VDGE George Winkeler, honored us as installing officer. 
He has a new game plan for installations, ask him about it. 
Lion James Nipper received the Melvin Jones award for all 
his hard work.  Lion Jean Martin was awarded the Lion of 
the Year posthumously. Lion Jean will be greatly missed 
and impossible to replace.                                                                                                                             
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